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River Medway – Chatham Reach 
Euro Wharf – Diving Operations 
 

Notice is hereby given that diving operations will be taking place at Euro Wharf in Chatham 

Reach. Diving to safely remove legacy sheet piling along the face of the upper section of the quay is 

due to commence 8th September 2025 with completion expected by 1st October 2025. Diver access 

and egress will be via man-basket suspended from a shore crane with a second crane being utilised 

to remove the sections of sheet piling as they are cut off, a safety boat will be on standby during dive 

periods.   

 
 

All vessels passing Euro Wharf are requested to navigate with extreme caution, maintain a 

listening watch on VHF Channel 74 and reduce speed/wash accordingly. 

 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
   
Marine Operations Department   

Peel Ports London Medway   

 Notice Issued: 3rd September 2025. 
 Notice Expiry: 2nd October 2025 
 


